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District Communication Plan for Inclement Weather and Imminent Safety Concerns 

 

Parent/Guardian Protocol for addressing safety concerns 

Report any safety concerns to your school.   

After school hours please contact 859-903-HELP (4357)  

For an immediate emergency please contact your local police department. 

 

School District Protocol for addressing safety concerns 

For law violations and investigations the Kenton County School District will immediately 

contact police.  

 

After collaborating with police it will be determined what steps will be taken depending on 

whether or not it is a credible school threat. 

 

If the situation is a credible safety concern, the district will not have school.  

 

Updated information on safety situations may be obtained from Bright Arrow phone calls as 

well as text messages or the school’s Twitter account. Due to timing, some of these updates 

may be late at night or early in the morning.  

 

The district will provide verified information as soon as possible. Please note that social media 

sites such as Facebook may not have accurate information. 

 

If you opt out of Bright Arrow phone calls, you will NOT receive safety updates or weather 

related updates related to school closings. Follow our Twitter @theKCSD as an alternative for 

weather closings. 

 

The Kenton County School District is partnering with WCPO-TV Channel 9, WKRC-TV Channel 

12, WLWT-TV Channel 5, WXIX-TV Channel 19 to relay credible information. 

 

If your contact information changes, it is imperative that you share the new contact 

information with school administration. It is your responsibility to update that information as 

soon as it is known. 

 

Here is a link to opt out of or make changes to Bright Arrow: 

http://www.kenton.kyschools.us/Content/272 
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